




My name is Ken Teichroeb. I am happy to call Carrot River home. I have operated a small business in the 
Carrot River area since 2007. I have been happily married for almost 30 years, and currently have two 
children pursuing secondary education, one in Alberta and one in China. They are both products of the 
Carrot River schools, and I could not be more pleased with the quality of education they received in our 
small town. I would appreciate the opportunity to be involved with the NESD at the board level. 

 

 

 




